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13 March 2025 
Secondary – Year 11 Information 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent / carer 

 

As we are now only a few weeks away from the GCSEs, I wanted to share with you some 

reminders, some key dates and to highlight information that we hope will support our Year 11 

students over their final weeks in school.  

 

Year 11 Aiming for Success – School Website   

To make things easier for all we have created a bespoke section of the school website titled “Year 

11 – Aiming for Success”.   You can find information on Period 6 revision timetables, revision 

guidance, exams information and some subject resources that we will continually populate with 

work that can be accessed at home. We aim for this to be a one-stop shop for you to be able to 

access all the resources you need to support your child's revision at home.  

 

The link to the page is here The Hessle Academy - Year 11 - Aiming for Success  

 

Revision Sessions  

We are currently putting together a package of revision sessions that will run over the Easter 

holidays, as well as hopefully some Saturday mornings sessions; more information will be sent out 

next week with details of how to book these sessions through the Arbor parent portal.  

 

The Period 6 revision TT is still running, and all students are encouraged to attend. The link to this 

can be found here The Hessle Academy - After School Revision  

 

Progress Evening  

Year 11 progress evening takes place on Thursday 3 April from 3:30pm.  This will be the last 

opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in the second round of mock exams that have taken 

place, as well as discussing how they should prepare for the summer exams to achieve the best 

grade possible. Bookings for appointments can be made via the Arbor parent portal and you will 

shortly receive notification of when these are open. 

 

GCSE exam timetables will also be available to collect, together with dates and key information for 

all exams. 

 

  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Year+11+%2D+Aiming+for+Success&pid=272
https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/page/?title=After+School+Revision&pid=274


 

Prom Expectations  

As we approach the much-anticipated Prom, we want to ensure that all students enjoy this special 

event in a safe and positive environment. To achieve this, we would like to remind you of our 

behaviour expectations.  

 

For students to attend Prom, they must meet the school's behaviour standards. This includes 

maintaining consistent attendance, adhering to our code of conduct and demonstrating respect 

towards staff and peers. Any student who fails to meet these expectations may be prohibited from 

attending the Prom. Non-negotiable targets are:  

 

• Complete all detentions that have been set  

• Punctuality to lessons  

• Positive attendance  

• 100% attendance to all exams  

 

Failure to complete any of the above will put your child’s attendance to Prom at risk. A full refund 

will, however, be given to parents should a ticket have been purchased.  

 

We would encourage you to speak with your child about the importance of positive behaviour and 

the impact it has on their ability to participate in school events.  

 

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss your child’s standing, please feel free to contact 

the year team on hoy11@hessleacademy.com  

 

Thank you for your support in helping us create a memorable and enjoyable Prom for all students.  

 

Kind regards. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr D Willson 

Assistant Headteacher - Standards 

mailto:hoy11@hessleacademy.com

